
PUPIL 
POST 

5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9th February 2025



Reception 
had fun 

learning with 

Sporting 
Futures

Watch them building skills, 
confidence, and a love for 

movement: 
https://x.com/i/status/1885998585302413713

https://x.com/i/status/1885998585302413713


Year 1 scientists 
have been 

investigating 
which materials 
are waterproof.



In Y2’s geography 
lesson, the 

children were 
investigating 

local habitats.



Y6 MF have been learning about CHIAROSCURO in Art and have been 
exploring the use of light and dark. 

Here are some of their finished pieces!



The Nursery children exploring how they can travel safely on equipment.



The Reception children have 
been busy learning inside and 
out—exploring, discovering, 

and having fun along the way!



They have also 
been busy 
mastering 

their number 
bonds to 7 and 
practising their 
counting skills!



Our Reception children had a fantastic time 
practising their circus skills after reading 

Biscuit Bear! 
Watch them here: 

                     https://x.com/i/status/1886825971178729592

https://x.com/i/status/1886825971178729592


From balancing acts to juggling 
fun, they truly brought the 

story to life!



Children in Reception have worked hard!
 As well as enjoying circus skills and drama from 

our Biscuit Bear book, 
we are revising all our sounds and 

working on longer words in Phonics .



On Tuesday, Year 6 went to an indoor athletics competition. They performed excellently with the 
boys finishing 1st in their heat, and the girls finished 4th. Well done to everyone who took part!



In Maths 4DA were 
converting units of time.



Our Winter Wednesday Wellie Walk in Nursery
In response to our story ‘A Brave Bear’ we looked at numbered paw prints.



The children in Year 
Five learned basic first 

aid and CPR, 
important life skills 

which could one day 
save a life.



A beautiful but frosty Thursday 
morning here at SVDP. 

Thank you Mr. Hargrave for 
gritting our playground so we 

can play safely.



Beautiful singing during our collective worship which 
focused on hope in our world.

Watch and listen here:  https://x.com/i/status/1887444152259899667

https://x.com/i/status/1887444152259899667


Nursery children have 
been introduced to the 
new emotion balls for 

the EYFS. 
Thank you to Mr. 

Jennings and SLT - they 
are fabulous balls. 

Look at us bouncing and 
catching them!



Year 6 have 
been learning 

about the 
7 sacraments 
and sorting 
them into 

sacraments of
 Initiation, 

Service and 
Healing.



Nursery busy learning
 and having fun!



Year 2 have been working hard all 
week to write their own version of 

the story 'The Dark’.
On Thursday afternoon they really 
enjoyed turning their stories into 

books!



Year 4DA 
worked really 

hard when 
writing 
their 

newspaper 
report.



Learning about Personal Safety 
in Year Five.



In Nursery



The Reception 
children had a 
fantastic time 

celebrating 
NSPCC Number Day 



Initially we went on a 
number hunt in the 

classroom



Then we painted 
the Number 

Blocks! 
Have a lovely 
weekend all!



Please read and 
reflect together 
upon this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is
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